DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
CORPS OF ENGINEERS, DETROIT DISTRICT
477 MICHIGAN AVENUE
DETROIT, M1 48226-2560

February 11, 2019

TTENTION OF:

Engineering & Technical Services
Regulatory Office

The Detroit District, Corps of Engineers Regulatory Office (Corps) would like to offer
your organization an -opportunity to learn more about the Corps Regulatory Program
through our outreach program. We are available to meet with waterfront property
owners and other interested groups regarding the permit requirements for structures,
work, and placement of dredged or fill material in wetlands and waterways. Through
our presentations and workshops, we provide information, resources, and personal
contacts for those seeking guidance with the permit process or other aspects of the
Regulatory Program.

We are now offering these outreach events at your request. Corps staff is available
to meet with your organization and cover topics such as working in regulated
waterways, wetlands, and along shorelines; when a permit is required from the Corps,
including specific requirements for projects typical of your area; how to apply for
permits; and other services the Corps Regulatory Office provides. These outreach
events are a great opportunity for participants to discuss a project one-on-one with
Corps staff. Presentations and workshops are provided by Corps staff at no cost. The
events may be held in a venue that you arrange or at a publicly available meeting room.
We welcome the opportunity to discuss tailoring a presentation and/or workshop to your
organization’s interests as they relate to the Corps Reguiatory Program.

I encourage you to share this information with others who may be interested in the
Corps outreach program. If you have questions or would like to schedule an outreach
event for your organization, please contact us by e-maii at
LRE Reg Outreach@usace.army.mil or call (313) 226-7495. To learn more about the
Corps Detroit District Regulatory Program, please visit our website at
http./Amww.Ire.usace.army.mil/Missions/RegulatoryProgramandPermits.aspx.

Sincerely,

Chadoe W S

Charles M. Simon
Chief, Regulatory Office
Engineering and Technical Services




